
 

 

 
COMMUNIQUE  

 

Fulbright Foreign Student Program 2025-2026  
& 

Fulbright Visiting Scholars Program 2025/2026 
 

 

The Embassy of the United States of America in Mauritius is inviting applications from 

qualified Mauritian nationals for Master’s and PhD courses for the 2025-2026 Fulbright Foreign 

Student Program. 

 

(i) Fulbright Foreign Student Program  

The Fulbright Foreign Student Program for study in the United States is a 

scholarship for Mauritians to pursue a Master’s or Ph.D. degree or for one year of 

graduate study for non-degree purposes.  Selected candidates are funded by the 

Fulbright Program for a maximum of two years. 

 

(ii) Fulbright Visiting Scholars Program  

The Fulbright Visiting Scholar Program (FVSP) is a research fellowship for foreign 

academics or professionals to conduct advanced research at U.S. institutions. Two 

categories of grants are offered under the Fulbright Visiting Scholar Program: 

Research Grants and Program and Curriculum Development Grants. 

 

2. Mode of Application 

 Applications must be completed online at latest by Saturday, 11 May 2024 at: 

https://apply.iie.org/ffsp2025 

 

3. Additional Information 

 

For additional information, candidates are invited to consult the following website:  

 https://mu.usembassy.gov/education-culture/fulbright-program  
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